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For Immediate Release      October 22, 2021 

 

MCTXSheriff Seeks Community’s Help to Locate Stolen Apex Camper  

  
The Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office is attempting to locate a stolen 2017 Apex Coachman travel 

trailer. The camper is gray with dark patterns on the sides and has chrome wheels. The camper was stolen 

on September 25, 2021, from the U-Haul storage facility located at 24540 I-45 in Spring, Texas. The suspect 

left the location in an older white Ford Expedition with black aftermarket wheels. The driver of a second 

vehicle, a white 2-door Nissan, assisted with the theft of the travel trailer.   

 

If anyone has information on this suspect vehicle or the stolen camper, please contact the Montgomery 

County Sheriff’s Office at 936-760-5800 or call Multi-County Crime Stoppers at 1-800-392-STOP (7867) 

and refer to case #21A318062.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thomas Hudson, Specialist  

Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office 

Administrative Services 
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